
COBRAS CLUB NEWSLETTER 

MAY 1, 2013 

 The meeting was called to order at 7:15 pm at Godfather’s Pizza with 10 

members present. 

 President Steve Jordan introduced Phil Barten a new member.  Steve 

announced that Barb Hough has donated money to the club in honor of Howard 

Hough.  A thank you note was signed by the members to be sent to the Hough 

family. 

 Secretary Lynn Fehr read the minutes of the April 3, 2013 meeting.  The 

minutes were accepted as read.  

 Treasurer Dale Parker gave the Treasurer’s Report.  The report was 

approved as read. 

 Steve reported that the current raffle for an Electric R/C airplane made by 

Tech-One and is a war bird with everything furnished except for a receiver, 

transmitter and a charger for 2 or 3 cell Li-Poly batteries. 

 Improvements for the flying field were discussed.  It was decided by the 

members present to buy a 1500 watt inverter as well as an air compressor with the 

Hough family gift.  This will allow the field the use of A.C. for electrical items 

needed. 

 Dale Parker drew a ticket for the $10.00 gift card winner.  The winner is Ben 

Hull. 

 With no further business the meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM. 

 

Lynn Fehr 

Secretary 
 


